
From: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD
To: "Lowry, Joel"; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Shelly Tucker
Cc: Camille J Bryant; Amber L Groves
Subject: Backfill Approved RE: 2RP-4665 - Plains COG Patron 23 Federal No. 004H - Remediation Summary and

Permission to Backfill Request
Date: Thursday, August 30, 2018 3:53:00 PM

Hello Mr. Lowry,
 
OCD has received your remediation summary and backfill request for 2RP-4665, thank you! This backfill request
is approved. Please send your deferral request per the guidelines that were in place when this spill occurred.
 
 
Best Regards,
 

Maria Pruett
 
Environmental Specialist
N.M. Oil Conservation Division
District 2
811 S. 1st Street
Artesia, NM 88210
Desk: 575 748-1283 X 101
Cell: 575 840-5963
Fax: 575748-9720
 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate
contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD
approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or
regulations.
 
 
 

From: Lowry, Joel <JLowry@trcsolutions.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 23, 2018 8:39 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Pruett, Maria, EMNRD
<Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us>; Shelly Tucker <stucker@blm.gov>
Cc: Camille J Bryant <CJBryant@paalp.com>; Amber L Groves <ALGroves@paalp.com>
Subject: 2RP-4665 - Plains COG Patron 23 Federal No. 004H - Remediation Summary and Permission
to Backfill Request
 
Please find attached the Remediation Summary and Permission to Backfill Request that has been
prepared for Plains’ COG Patron 23 Federal No. 004H environmental Remediation Site. The Site is
located  in Unit Letter “A”, Section 23, Township 25 South, Range 29 East in Eddy County, New
Mexico on land administered by the Bureau of Land Management. The initial C-141 indicated
approximately five (5) barrels of crude oil were released with approximately four (4) barrels being
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recovered; the release was confined to within the earthen containment.
 
We are hoping that we might be able to schedule a meeting one afternoon this week or sometime
next week to discuss this project. Might you take a look at your schedule and check your availability?
Alternatively, it is more convenient to review the Remediation Summary and Permission to Backfill
Request and discuss it over the phone we would be happy to do so.  If you have any questions or
need any additional information, please feel free to contact Amber Groves or myself by phone or
email.
 
Respectfully,
 
Joel Lowry
Senior Project Manager
 

2771 Highway 214, Denver City, TX 79323
C: 432-466-4450
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Attention:
The information contained in this message and/or attachments is intended
only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. If you received this in error,
please contact the Plains Service Desk at 713-646-4444 and delete the
material from any system and destroy any copies.

This footnote also confirms that this email message has been scanned for
Viruses and Content and cleared.

http://www.linkedin.com/company/trc-companies-inc
http://twitter.com/TRC_Companies
http://www.trcsolutions.com/resources-and-news
http://www.trcsolutions.com/

